
Departn ... ll of Pathology 

Health Sciences Center 

State University of New York at Stony Brook 

Lullg 1'\~nd. NY l 1 79-1 

teh:phcne: l516) 246-2185, 2186, 2187 

Donald E. Paglia, M. D. 
Department of Surgical Pathology 
University of California, Los Angeles 
Center for the Health Sciences 
Los Angeles, California 90024 

Dear Dr. Paglia: 

July 28, 1981 

The manuscript seems excellent to me. Everything seems to 
make good sense and I like the tabulation of the pathology and 
its discussion. I have really nothing to add except you did a 
great job. 

Sincerely, 

LVA/ew uren V. Ackerman, M. D. 
Professor of Pathology 
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